From: Mark Andersen [mailto:andersen@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 11:52 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Upcoming travel

Dear Steve,

I am back.

I have returned from the Washington DC meeting of the Urban Library Council, representing the Chicago Public Library,  to discuss Digital Inclusion with the other major library systems in the US and Canada.  The meetings were on Thursday and Friday Feb 16-17.

The Chicago Public Library Foundation paid for the airfare and hotel accommodations.  A dinner, breakfast and a lunch were hosted for all attendees and the costs were paid by the Urban Library Council.   There were no gifts or honoria offered or received.  

Please let me know if you need any additional information.

All the best,

Mark

